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Little Way Partnership staff training & time to reflect 

On 6th November, while our children were having an additional day of half-term holidays, our staff 

were busy joining with other staff from our Partnership Catholic Schools.  230 staff from our schools 

collected together at St Peter’s Primary School in Gloucester to learn together and from each other. 

The staff had an opportunity to hear speakers talk about their own faith journey and we had time to 

reflect on ours too, learning to grow closer to God.  We learnt about some lovely ways to help our 

children learn from the Gospels and we even took part in a twinning activity which created a Penpal 

Link between every class within our Partnership. 

Each class has already started to learn about their twinned class in another school and we look 

forward to seeing how these relationships develop between our schools both this year and into the 

future.  We can learn so much from each other and it’s so important that our children know that our 

school is part of something much bigger within our Partnership. 

Watch out for more information about how our schools are working together -  coming soon!  


